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June 10, 2015 

  

Senator Chris Edwards 

Senator Alan Olsen 

Senator Michael Dembrow 

Senator Floyd Prozanski 

Senator Chuck Thomsen 

  

Re: Your Urgent Attention Today - HB 3470A 

  

Dear Members of Senate Committee On Environment and Natural Resources; 

  

Thank you all for your valued work on environmental progress for Oregon. I am very pleased to 

recognize that this senate body has the foresight and awareness that the residents of planet Earth 

face extreme climate impacts from environmental pollution. 

  

I understand that today you’ll hold key hearings on two Greenhouse Gas Emissions bills, SB 965 

and HB 3470A.  

  

I urge speedy acceptance of HB 3470A, and its return to the floor. It is an essential step toward a 

workable process for the State of Oregon that will add to the growing list of state governments 

that recognize our shared need to act. 

  

There will no doubt be much work ahead on refinement and implementation of this measure, but 

I am reassured knowing your people recognize that early progress is vital. 

  

Please do all you can individually and as a body to advance HB 3470A in this session. 

  

Respectfully, 

  

Lee Baldwin 

Ashland, Oregon 

author@baldwin-books.com 

541 708 6178 

  

  

 

mailto:author@baldwin-books.com
mailto:author@baldwin-books.com

